
2016 WebSite Disclosure

We raised $84,915.00 and netted $62,2300 to help support 
our services. We couldn’t do it without you. Thank you so 
very much. We will be setting aside the following for program 
services $3000 to help single family low income 
homeowners get access to radon air abatement systems, 
$5000 to help high risk uninsured Maine patients get access 
to early lung cancer screening, $40,000 for lung cancer 
research and $14,230 for program service expense. We 
attended the Maine Cancer Foundations annual meeting, the 
Maine Lung Cancer Coalition’s annual meeting, LungSPORE 
annual meeting and the International Association for the 
Study of Lung Cancer’s spring conference. 


